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Dear Friends,

THANK YOU 
Thank you all for being so marvellous and embracing our Trivia
Night and Online Raffle. We are well on our way to meeting our
2022 goals and I look forward to sharing the amount we raised
with you in next week’s newsletter.  The Raffle has now closed and
winners will be announced at the Trivia Night - if you are a winner
and not in attendance, we’ll contact you by email!

WANT TO SEE WHAT YOU’RE PLAYING FOR?
We cannot wait to see 168 Villagers battle it out for the 2022
crown - will it be The Village Idiots, Risky Quizness, My Trivia Rules
or perhaps LLV: Low Likelihood of Victory who surprise even
themselves?! Every member of your 8-person team will take home
a box of goodies worth $110 each, so the stakes are high! And
take a look at the stash!

TERM 3TERM 3TERM 3
GENERAL MEETINGGENERAL MEETINGGENERAL MEETING

Tuesday 6 September
We have a General Meeting coming
up on Tuesday 6 September. GMs are
a fantastic opportunity to hear about
FOTV events, projects and current
focus areas, as well as hear from
Stephanie about all things LLV. If you
have any questions, feedback,
concerns or compliments you’d like to
submit for consideration, please email
Shan Prior at secretary@llv.community  

Only one person turned up at the last
book covering session! If you can
possibly make it for an hour or two, the
school will be very grateful.
Alternatively, you can collect bags of
books from Public Reception to take
home and cover. 🙏 

I’m so excited to see many of you on Saturday and wish you all a
warm and wonderful weekend.

this couldthis couldthis could
be yours!be yours!be yours!



Did you know that Friends of the
Village has a Business Directory?  Our
aim is to facilitate connections within
our community. We want to have  lots
of businesses listed in our directory
so that the next time you’re looking
for a particular good or service, you
can take your pick from a Village
provider! We’d really love to build up
the Directory this  year, so if you’d like
your business advertised on our
website, please shoot us an email at
friends@llv.community

Business
Directory

F O T V
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  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Come join us!

We have an opportunity for a Framer
to partner with Friends of the Village
and Lindfield Learning Village on our
special artistic venture coming up at
our Gala Fundraiser on 28 October.
Please send an email to
friends@llv.community if you, or
someone you know, can assist. 

CAN YOU HELP?

WORKWORK
EXPERIENCEEXPERIENCE
Our learners in Stage 5
are currently on the
hunt for Work
Experience
placements. Please see
the graphic above for
dates and details and
email Matt Dolan at
LLV if you or your place
of work can assist.
Thank you!

2022 GALA



The NSW Department of Education wants to hear from parents and
carers on how access to schools, outside of standard school hours, can
better support families and students.

To find out more about this webinar, co-hosted by P&C Federation with
the Department of Education NSW, please visit:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-ETSD
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NEWS FROMNEWS FROMNEWS FROM
P&CP&CP&C

FEDERATIONFEDERATIONFEDERATION
NSWNSWNSW

Extending The School Day | WEBINAR for
Parents & Carers

Wednesday 25 August 7:00-7:30pm AEST

Annual Volunteer Awards 2022

Recognising volunteers who are contributing in
outstanding ways 

These awards recognise member NSW P&C Associations and their
volunteers who are contributing in outstanding ways to their school
communities and in their support for public education.

You have the opportunity to nominate P&C Association members,
volunteers or even your own P&C Association. Nominations are now
open and close on Friday 2 September 2022. Please visit the following
page for more information:

https://bit.ly/FOTV22-AVA

EVENTEVENTEVENT
PARTNERSPARTNERSPARTNERS
We’re still looking for
some Event Partners for
our Gala Fundraiser on
28 October!

This is an excellent
opportunity for a
business to gain
exposure and goodwill
in our community and
support public
education. 

If you have a business,
or work for a business
that might be
interested, please get in
contact by sending an
email to
friends@llv.community
and we can talk through
the Partnership
packages available. 

We are so looking
forward to this
inaugural, major event!
Thank you for your
support. 


